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Mr. Franc R. Joubin,
416-131 Bloor Street West,
Toronto, Ontario

M58 1R1

Dear Franc:

In reference to your letter dated May 13, 1981 I have enclosed a
publicity brochure put out by the Parks Branch. As indica ted, the
Deer Horn property lies outside the Nature Conservancy boundary
but still within the general Tweedsmuir Park boundary. This being
the case, I would tend to persue an exploration permit in the hope
of future "trade-offs" between Mines and Parks, 1f any such deals
are made.

Good luck in your efforts and if I can be of any further assistance,
please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours very truly,

Tom Schroeter, P. Eng.,

District Geologist.
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